
 
 

 

First Bank of the Lake Announces Employee Promotions 
 

Annemarie Murphy, Executive Vice President, President SBA Lending at First Bank of the Lake 

announced today the promotion of Lee Elmslie to Senior Vice President, National SBA 504 

Sales Manager. In this new role, Elmslie will continue First Bank of the Lake’s mission of 

assisting small business owners with their acquisition, refinance or expansion requirements 

through the SBA 504 loan program.  

 

Elmslie joined First Bank of the Lake’s SBA team in June 2020. He has over 31 years of lending 

experience and has been originating SBA loans for the past 25 years. He has averaged over 

$25 million in new loan production for many years and is consistently ranked in the top 5 for 

loan production nationally. 

 

Elmslie earned a Bachelor of Science in Marketing from Auburn University in May 1989 and 

earned an MBA in Finance and Management from the University of Miami in March 1993. 

Elmslie is located in Miami, Florida. He can be reached at 305.731.2363 or by email at 

lelmslie@fblake.bank 

 
About First Bank of the Lake 

First Bank of the Lake, headquartered in Osage Beach, Missouri, has been meeting the 

financial needs of individuals and businesses for over 36 years. First Bank of the Lake provides 

a full range of deposit products and services, along with consumer, residential mortgage, and 

commercial lending. The Bank is also an SBA lender throughout the United States. For more 

information about First Bank of the Lake, please visit our website at FBLake.Bank.  
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NOTE TO EDITOR: For legal purposes Member FDIC and Equal Housing Lender must be included in the published announcement. 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 7/5/23 

 


